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Get your free lift to your vaccination centre 

 
You may be entitled to a free lift to your local vaccination 
centre under the Community Transport Sussex initiative. 
The minibuses are thoroughly cleaned between 
passengers, drivers will be wearing appropriate PPE, and 
procedures will be in place to ensure the journeys are as 
safe as possible for passengers.  You will be collected from 
and delivered back to your home.  To find out if you are 

elegible, please call Arun Community Transport (Bognor & Littlehampton area) 01903 723584 
 
Understanding Bereavement 
In these strange times it can be difficult knowing what to say to someone who has been 
bereaved, whether by Covid or anything else.  West Sussex are funding bereavement 
webinars through eventbrite and you can learn for free from a helpful and caring team.  March 
dates are 1st, 2nd, 16th 22nd and 30th.  https://www.eventbrite.com/signin and the event is 

Understanding Bereavement and Loss. 
 
Sussex by the Sea  

With some easing of lockdown restrictions (hopefully) on 
the cards, why not log in to Sussex by the Sea to find out 
what safely managed events and experiences are available 
in our area.  
Click on to https;//www.sussexbythesea.com for all the 
local info. 
 

 
Beware Vaccination Scams! 
West Sussex County Council is warning of scam texts and phone calls relating to the 
vaccination.  These may ask you to press a number on your keypad or to send a text message 
to confirm that you wish to receive the vaccine. Doing so is likely to result in a charge being 
applied to your phone bill. In other cases, callers are offering the vaccine for a fee or asking 
for bank details.   The vaccine is only available from the NHS and the NHS will contact you 
when it is your turn. The NHS will never ask you to press a button on your keypad or send a 
text to confirm you want the vaccine, and never ask for payment or for your bank details. 
 If you believe you have been the victim of fraud or identity theft you should report this 
directly to Action Fraud on 0300 123 2040. Where the victim is vulnerable, report it to Sussex 
Police online or by calling 101. 
 
Stay in Touch       

We’re delighted that many of you have already made use of the facility available to 
join in our meetings.  If you want to comment on something, you can join in on our 
planning, finance, amenities or council meetings.  To do this, dial the number that is 

on the bottom of the relevant agenda and we look forward to hearing from you!  
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